
   

  
  

In Tambov Region investigators congratulate inmates of Inzhavino
special (remedial) school on coming International Children’s Day

 

  
  

On the eve of the International Children’s Day investigators of the Tambov Region Investigations
Directorate traditionally visited Inzhavino special (remedial) school and congratulated its inmates on
the successful ending of the school year and the coming holiday – the International Children’s Day.
The investigators gave the children musical equipment so that children can develop their artistic and
musical talents and for celebrations and concerts.

In their turn the facility’s staff and inmates gave the investigators a letter of commendations and
presents made with their own hands and made a musical concert.

At the end of the concert, to prevent crimes against minors, the investigators explained the children
rules of safe behavior in public places. 
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